
Town of Sharpsburg
As we continue to monitor the latest developments 

surrounding COVID-19, our town’s elected officials and 
administration are taking heed of advice and guidance 

from local, state, and federal public health organizations. 
We understand that as we continue to move through this 

public health crisis, that information will be ever-changing. 
However, as we continue to navigate #COVID19,

We have taken the following actions: 

❖ Town Hall, the A&O Bridges Community Center, & 
the Library are CLOSED.

We are working from home. Please call Town Hall:

Deannia at (770) 251-4171
sharpsburg@sharpsburg-ga.gov

Mayor Cole at (770) 251-4171 ext 101
bcole@sharpsburg-ga.gov

❖ Town Programs taking place within the Town’s 
facilities are SUSPENDED

An update will be provided on or before

April 13, 2020.

NOTICE
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